David K. Schettler

Director, Memorial Programs Service
National Cemetery Administration
Memorial Programs Service (41A1)
810 Vermont Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20420

November 17, 2004

Dear Mr. Schettler,

As the Board of Directors of Ar nDraiocht Féin: A Druid Fellowship, Inc.,
we would like to add our support for and endorsement of the use of the tri-line
Awen symbol on Druid veteran headstones. We feel that this symbol is one that
is universally recognizable as a Druid symbol.

Our organization is one of the larger Neopagan druid groups in the United
States, in existence for the past 20 years, with membership above 700 and
growing. Our board of directors consists of: Robert “Skip” Ellison, David GoWell,
Carlynne Deaver, Todd Covert, Jennifer Hunt, Meredith McDonald, Flip
Rutledge, Jeremy Mallory, Francesca Hedrick, Walter Minning, Catherine
Aurand, Kirk Thomas, Farrell McGovern, Reggie Bell and Fionnghal Nic Phaidin.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
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Carlynne S. Deaver _
Scribe, Ar nDraiocht Féin



